

Dear Parents and Guardians,

To help your child stay sharp and avoid summer learning loss, we are excited to share that **Progress Learning** will be available to all students over the summer break!

Progress Learning is a fun, interactive online platform that supports learning in math, reading, social studies, and science. It can be accessed from any device with a web browser, including laptops, tablets, and smartphones. No app is required—just go to https://app.progresslearning.com/login.

[Insert detailed login instructions here].

Here's how you can help your child use Progress Learning at home:



Stick to a schedule. Encourage your child to follow a weekly routine. For example:

Monday: Work for 30 minutes in your Study Plan. K-5th grade students try to earn 3 Galaxy Stars to show mastery on a standard. 6th-12th grade students work toward turning at least 1 yellow dot or 1 pink dot into a green dot to show mastery on a standard.

Tuesday: Complete practice with videos in your Study Plan for two standards. Write a reflection on what you learned for each video.

Wednesday: Take a practice test in your Study Plan and review any questions answered incorrectly. The results can be found in your Graded Work.

Thursday: K-5th grade students complete work in Skills Practice for 20 minutes. 6-12th grade students work to earn 5 tokens and celebrate in the Game Arcade.



Support goal setting. Have your child choose learning goals for the summer and track their progress.



Use Liftoff. If your child is in grades 2–8, Liftoff helps address gaps in reading and math. Look for the Liftoff icon on their dashboard.



Make access easy. On iPhones or iPads, add a shortcut to your home screen for quicker logins.

Your involvement makes a difference! Let's work together to keep learning going strong all summer! If you have any questions about how to support your child, [insert contact information here].

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[School/Grade Team]